
Dear Kids, 

God has recently provided our church with a major financial blessing.  It is now our turn to give 
generously to God for all he has done for us.   
 
This Giving Jar is for YOU to fill.  This is not a fundraiser, so please do not go around to your 
neighbors and ask for money. YOU will make sacrifices to put coins and bills in your jar, saving 
as much money as you can.  I know you are creative and will find many ways to fill the jar. If you 
fill it you can get another one.  
 
Ideas to get you started 

• Complete extra chores around the house  
• Offer to drink water at lunch instead of a coke or juice and save the money 
• Look for change under the couch or in the car 
• Pet-sit for a neighbor or mow the grass 
• Collect clothes and toys you no longer use and have a yard sale or take them to a 

consignment store (if you would like to drop-off items for consignment, see the back). 
 
On Sunday, November 3rd you will return your jar when we march into the Worship 
Service and dump all the change into one big container.  This will also show the adults that 
we are increasing our generosity and growing our faith.  You may still give an offering after that 
date, but that is the only day we will be giving our change during the Worship Service. 
 

	
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  


